Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Olivia Jacobs [OJacobs@clearwatergroup.com]
Sent: Friday, November 25, 2011 6:53 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Erik Lervaag; jimjacobs@ebsinfo.com

Subject: 1125 Miller Avenue

Please be advised that Clearwater will be drilling on this coming Monday, November 28, 2011.
Any questions, please call Erik Lervaag 510-590-1097 or the Clearwater office at 510-307-9943.
Thank you.

Olivia Jacobs



